
 

 
Writer’s E-Mail Address: bkeating@gunster.com 

  

February 25, 2021 

E-PORTAL FILING 

Mr. Adam Teitzman, Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20210013-TX – In re: Application for designation as an eligible 
telecommunications carrier to receive rural digital opportunity fund auction 
(Auction 904) support for voice and broadband services and request for 
expedited consideration, by Bright House Networks Information Services 
(Florida), LLC. 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

Bright House Networks Information Services (Florida), LLC (“Charter”) respectfully 
submits this Letter to formally request that the Florida Public Service Commission 
(“Commission”) defer its consideration of Commission Staff’s recommendation in the above-
referenced Docket (Item 6 on the March 2, 2021 Agenda) to the April 1, 2021 Agenda 
Conference. 

 Charter is in the process of preparing additional information for the Commission’s review 
and consideration regarding the census blocks identified in its Application.  Charter anticipates 
being able to provide such information to the Commission on or before March 10, 2021.  As a 
result, Charter respectfully seeks a deferral of this item in order to allow Charter additional time 
to supplement its Application in this proceeding.  

 Accordingly, we ask that you accept this letter as Charter’s request for deferral of this  
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item to the Commission’s April 1, 2021 Agenda Conference.   

 
Kind regards, 
 
 
s/Beth Keating    
Beth Keating 
Gunster, Yoakley & Stewart, P.A. 
215 South Monroe St., Suite 601 

    Tallahassee, FL 32301 
    (850) 521-1706 
 
 
Cc://  Braulio Baez, Executive Director 
 Keith Hetrick, General Counsel 

Office of General Counsel (Murphy) 
 




